
 

When we remember 1918, we reflect on a time of great 
hope and great sadness for our country. We recall our part 

in the horrors of war and the darkness that drives 
humanity to violence. But we also remember the promise 

of peace. On 4 August 1918, many in this country came 
together with King George V to pray for peace: 100 days 

later the Great War ended. 
In the 100 days before this Remembrance Sunday there 

will be a prayer tree in St Michael’s Chapel for all to use, to 
pray for those caught up in conflict, for peace against all 

odds and for  hope when there is little light to be seen. 

“From 4 August let us mark 100 days with prayers for peace, hope and reconciliation” 
Justin Welby 

Archbishop of Canterbury 

Church will be open during daylight hours for anyone to 
use the prayer tree. Please feel feel to take the prayer 

cards home and to write your own prayers on the poppies 
and hang them on the tree. 


